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Condominium Survey 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 7, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2017) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke is currently exploring the possibility of building a 
condominium project and the first step is a survey.  
  
The survey states: 
  

"With an ever growing community, housing remains an 
important focus for the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake. 
One of the ideas being explored is the Green Tree Living 
Condominium Project, which aims to introduce community 
members to an integrated multi-unit living environment. 
This condominium project could potentially include 
additional services and amenities, such as lawn care, 
maintenance, gym access, café/restaurant, greenhouse, 
study area, pool or other shared spaces. This survey 
serves as a tool to find out who would be interested in 
living in such an environment and eventually to get 
feedback from potential residents in terms of what they 
would like to see incorporated into this style of living," 

  
If this type of living environment interests you, please take the 
survey online at www.kahnawake.com/condo. 
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